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Exton, Adam (HC/SC)

From: Leong, Anthony <anthony.leong@mckesson.ca>

Sent: 2020-09-01 9:29 AM

To: Nowers, Kathryn (HC/SC)

Subject: McKesson Canada COVID-19 Vaccine Supply Chain Readiness White Paper

Attachments: McKesson Canada COVID-19 Vaccine Supply Chain Readiness White Paper 2020-09.pdf

Hello Kathryn, 
 
In follow up to our recent discussion and in light of the additional vaccine announcements, I wanted to give you a heads 
up to the white paper that McKesson Canada has released today on COVID-19 vaccine supply chain readiness. 
 
We hope you find the white paper useful as you strategize with your F/P/T counterparts on the best approach to ensure 
timely access of COVID-19 vaccines to all Canadians in the coming months. 
 
The supply chain expertise at McKesson Canada is at your disposal, and we would be happy to collaborate with F/P/T 
governments to provide our perspectives on this important topic. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any 
questions or would like to discuss further. 
 
 
Cheers, 
 
Anthony Leong, MBA, B.Sc.Phm, R.Ph  

Vice President, Public Policy & Government Affairs | t 416.648.7459 
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NOTICE: This e-mail contains information that may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure 
or other use of this e-mail or the information contained herein or attached hereto may be unlawful and is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail without 
reading, printing, copying or forwarding it to anyone. Thank you for your kind collaboration. 
 
AVIS: Ce courriel contient des renseignements qui peuvent être confidentiels. Si vous n’êtes pas le véritable 
destinataire, la diffusion ou l’usage de ce courriel, des renseignements qu’il contient ou des documents qui lui sont 
joints pourrait être illégal. Il est donc strictement interdit de les diffuser ou de les utiliser. Si vous avez reçu ce courriel 
par erreur, veuillez en aviser l’expéditeur immédiatement et veuillez le supprimer sans le lire, l’imprimer, le sauvegarder 
ou le diffuser. Merci de votre aimable collaboration. 


